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CALENDAR

October 10, 2014
Fall Carnival - 6-8pm

October 14, 2014
PTA meeting - 7pm in the 
library

October 17, 2014
Bronco Gallop
Movie Night - The Lego Movie, 
6pm in the MPR

October 21, 2014
Family Science Night - 6pm

October 11, 2014
Halloween Parade - 9am
Early dismissal - 1:40pm

November 6, 2014
Picture makeups

The next PTA meeting is
Tuesday, October 14

Please join us at our monthly 
PTA meetings to find out more 
ways that you can get involved. 
We meet the second Tuesday 
of  every month at 7pm in the 

school library.

We are online! Visit

www.brookvalepta.com 
to connect with us on

Yahoo! Groups

and Facebook

Bronco Gallop - October 17th
Are you ready to gallop? We are gearing up 
for our only major fundraiser for the 2014-15 
school year, the Bronco Gallop, on Friday, 
October 17th. Please encourage your kids 
to ask family and friends for pledges. Our 
goal is $65 per student! Your participation 
will enable Brookvale to provide a wide 
assortment of  programs and events that 

enrich our children’s education and continue our school’s tradition of  
outstanding achievement.

We are encouraging all families to take advantage of  their employer’s 
donation matching program. This is a major source of  funds for the PTA. 
We are a registered non-profit (#94-2931862) per IRS Code Section 501(c)
(3). All donations to the Brookvale PTA are 100% tax- deductible. A partial 
list of  companies that participate can be found on our website, www.
brookvalepta.com. If  you do not see your company on the list, please ask if  
Brookvale PTA can be added to their donation matching program.

Spirit Wear
Admiring those handsome blue Brookvale Bronco 
t-shirts? Hankering after one of  your own? Looking 
for awesome holiday gifts for friends and family? 
Don’t forget to turn in your Spirit Wear order form 
by Friday, October 10th! This is the only time they 
will be sold this year, so don’t miss out.

Reflections
Thank you to all those who have expressed interest in participating in 
Reflections this year. Entry Information and official entry forms have 
already been sent home. If  you need an entry form, please contact Robyn 
Taylor (tayhigh5@comcast.net) or your child’s teacher. Deadline for 
finished pieces is Friday, November 7th. We are looking forward to seeing 
all the creative talent at Brookvale this year!

Movie Night - October 17th
Come celebrate a successful walkathon by enjoying 
Brookvale’s free family movie night. We will be showing 
The Lego Movie at 6:30pm in the MPR (doors open at 6pm). 
Bring blankets, pillows, and (low) chairs to sit on. We will 
have popcorn, pizza and hot dogs and other snacks for sale.

We are looking for parents who want to help with food 
concessions for the evening. Please show up a few minutes 
early. Thank you!



Box Tops for Education, Lucky
SHARES, and Target REDCard
Brookvale participates in these passive fundraising 
programs and we encourage families to keep them in 
mind when doing your grocery shopping. If  you shop 
at Lucky, please ask for a SHARES card in the school 
office to use every time you shop. If  you see the Box 
Tops coupon on products you buy, please clip them and 
send them into school with your child. Look for Box 
Tops contests throughout the year. If  you have a Target 
visa or debit card, you can link it to Brookvale school. 
We are also planning on adding the eScrips program, as 
well, so look for information soon.

Join Us Online
We will be sending newsletters 
home once a month, but there 
are many times when important 
information needs to be sent home 
sooner. Please sign up for our Yahoo 
Group email list to receive emails 
and be part of  the community: 
brookvaleparents-subscribe@

yahoogroups.com. If  you are on Facebook, please 
“like” us at www.facebook.com/BrookvalePta. Thank 
you!


